
From the 

DX LISTENING POST 
of: Kermit Geary 

R.D. 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

September 23, 19$2 

General Manager 
Radio Station W J Y I 
Box 491 
Marietta GA 30061 

Dear Sir, 

I was happy to hear a portion of "The Music of Your 
Life" programming from WJYI on the evening of Monday, December 14, 
1981. I submitted a report of my reception at that time, but I 
am sorry to inform you that I have not received a reply to my 
letter. I am sure that a lack of time at the start of your new 
operation is the reason for the oversight. 

At this time, therefore, I am enclosing a copy of my 
previous letter, with the request that you kindly check over it, 
particularly with regard to my logging of a local advertisement 
at 5:192 P.M., E.S.T. If the report is accurate, kindly send me 
a reply confirming my reception of WJYI on 1C$0 kiloHertz on 
December 14th. 

Thank you for your attention to this request. I shall 
be looking forward to receiving your reply. 

Best wishes to WJYI for continued success with "The 
Music of Your Lifer' programming. I enjoy listening to it, and a 
local station, WKAP-1320, Allentown, Pa., has recently started 
the same programming with favorable audience acceptance after 
30 years of Top 40 rock. 

enclosed. 
Thank you again for your reply. Return postage is 

ery truly yours, 

Kermit Geary 

Member: National Radio Club, since 1933 Newark News Radio Club, since 1947 
International Radio Club of America, since 1964 


